Thank you for your email.

We are wishing to pollard the Plane Tree in our rear garden back to previous cuts. We did this in 2012 with
your permission and this has been done several times previously with permission from Camden. You should
have full records of this. Please check the planning history for details.

Pleasc let me know if you nced anything else.

Many thanks and kind regards
Suzanne










